
500 West Russell St 
Sioux Falls, SD  57104 

May 17, 2021 

Ms. Patricia Van Gerpen, Executive Director 
South Dakota Public Utilities Commission 
State Capitol Building 
500 East Capitol Avenue 
Pierre, South Dakota   57501-5070 

RE:  REVISED TO REFLECT DOCKET NUMBER - UPDATES TO PREVIOUSLY
APPROVED “WELCOME” BROCHURE 
DOCKET NO. EL21-013 

Dear Ms. Van Gerpen: 

On April 29, 2021 Northern States Power Company, doing business as Xcel 
Energy, filed updates to all of its “Welcome” brochures.  The only changes made 
were adding the docket number to the attachments and changing the date on the 
attachments to match the date of this revision.   

Please contact me at 605-339-8350 if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 

STEVE KOLBECK 
PRINCIPAL MANAGER 

Enclosures 
c: Service List 
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